
  

 

 

 

NGUNNAWAL KNOWLEDGE-SHARING EVENT 

Artefacts Recognition 

 Hi Everyone, 
 

You are invited to join us: 
 

Where: Violet Mckenzie Park  
                 The park behind Campbell Shops 

 
When: Monday, 8th September @ 4 pm  

 
Run time: 30 minutes to an hour, including time for questions at the end 

 Have you ever been walking and found what you think might be an artefact made by 

first nations people? 

 

What do I do if it is? Is it in the sort of place where an artefact is likely to be? How about 

recognising scarred trees and stone arrangements? 

If you would like to learn the answer to these and many more questions, please join us 

for a hands on workshop with Ngunnawal elders Uncle Wally and Aunty Karen. 

ALL WELCOME  - THE KIDS WILL LOVE IT TOO  
 

 

 

 


